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Dear Families,
Welcome to the 2015-2016 Buck Lake School Year.  My name is Alice Williams.  This is my tenth year teaching in Leon County and my fifth year at Buck Lake Elementary.  I am looking forward to another wonderful school year!
I have new ideas and fun activities planned for your child this year.  The focus this year will be on Unique Curriculum, Pixon Communication Systems, pre-reading activities, basic math skills, handwriting, social skills and appropriate behavior.
Our class this year consists of:
CJ (Graduating Senior!)


Sammy

Paige





Patrick

Bree





Heidi

Jaden





Raina

Riley





Jason

Joel

Mallory (Make sure to welcome our new friend!)

Evan (Make sure to welcome our new friend!)
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[image: image3.wmf]Our priority is safety for your child!  Some of our children are highly allergic to nuts.  We hope that you will understand the need to keep the classroom a nut free zone.  We cannot allow any nut spread sandwiches (peanut butter, nutella, almond butter, etc.), crackers, granola bars, anything that contains nuts!
I will be sending a folder home daily to help facilitate communication.  Please return every day.  This is your child’s homework.
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School begins at 8:30 a.m.  Supervision starts at 7:45 a.m.    If your child comes in after the 8:30 bell, they have been marked absent.  You must sign them in at the front office so the absence can be changed to a tardy, even if you are able to come in the side gate.  
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School ends at 2:50 p.m.  Please arrive promptly to pick up your child.  We have meetings and other duties after the bell rings.  It is very important that your child get a full day of school.  When they come in late or leave early they miss out on a lot of learning time!
Due to issues in the past with lunch money, parents will need to take their child’s lunch money to the cafeteria and turn it in to a cafeteria employee.  Please do not send it in their backpack.  It will be sent back home with them.

Feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns as soon as they arise.  I can be reached by email at williamsa22@leonschools.net or 488-6133. 
Attached is a supply list that will help assist us in the classroom.  Thank you for your generosity!

Thank you so much for all you do to help us have a successful school year!

Alice Williams
